
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birkby Infant & Nursery School      
Blacker Road, Birkby, 

Huddersfield, 

HD1 5HQ 
 

Tel: 01484 223969 

E-Mail:  office.birkbyinf@kirkleeseducation.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Diana Wilson 

 

 

 
24th April 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,          
 
As you are aware, the National Education Union has instructed their teaching members to take 
strike action on the Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
At this moment in time we expect to be fully open for all classes on both Thursday 27th April 
and Tuesday 2nd May.  

 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Mrs D Wilson     
Head Teacher  
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